
Karen Ladd 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Patricia D. Piecuch on behalf of NHVotes 
Wednesday, September 02, 2020 12:48 PM 
Elections 

Subject: FW: Public Notice for the pre-processing of absentee ballots for the State Primary 

From: Jeannine Dunne <townclerk@townofdublin.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 11:20 AM 
To: NHVotes <NHVotes@SOS.NH.GOV> 
Subject: Public Notice for the pre-processing of absentee ballots for the State Primary 

The following public notice for the pre-processing of absentee ballots for the·upcoming State 
Primary Election is being posted on the Town of Dublin website 
(www.townofdublin.org), and paper notices are being posted in our Post Office and Town Hall. 

Due to an unprecedented number of absentee ballots for the September 8 primary election, town 
election officials will begin the normal process of pre-processing the ballots at 12 noon on 
Saturday, Sept. 5, at Town Hall. Outer envelopes will be opened to check for the required 
signatures, but the inner envelopes will remain sealed, and the votes will not be recorded until 
the day of the primary, September 8, starting at 10 a.m. This is a public meeting, and observers 
are welcome. 

Tim Clark 
Moderator 

Thank you. 

] eannine 'R. 'Dunne 
Certified 'lax Co{fector and 
Certified 'lown Cferk 
'P.O. 'Box 62 

'Dubfin, :NJ{ 03444 
'Phone: (603) 563-8859 
:fax: ( 603) 563-9221 
towncferk@townofdub{in.org 
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